
 

Our mission is to promote a foundation for academic excellence, mastery of basic skills, responsible citizenship, 
and a desire by students to achieve their highest potential through a partnership with home and community. 

 

 

 

 

 

June 5, 2018 

 

 

David C. Dominguez 

Facilities, Development & Concessions Manager 

Community Services Commission Secretary 

City of Huntington Beach 

2000 Main Street 

Huntington Beach, CA 92648-2702 

 

 

Dear Mr. Dominguez, 

 

The Fountain Valley School District values the opportunity to have representation on the City of 

Huntington Beach Community Services Commission.  We respectfully recommend reappointment of 

Fountain Valley School District Board of Trustees member, Mr. Ian Collins to serve in the role of 

representative for the District.  Mr Collins is a long-time resident of Huntington Beach and extremely 

active in the local community.  He has also enjoyed serving on the committee this past year. 

 

We look forward to continued collaboration with the City of Huntington Beach and our District through 

the City of Huntington Beach Community Services Commission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mark Johnson, Ed.D.  

Superintendent 

FOUNTAIN VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT   
10055 Slater Avenue  |  Fountain Valley, CA  92708  |  (714) 843-3200 

www.fvsd.us 
 

From the Office of the Superintendent 







 
 

 

June 22, 2018 

 

 

 

Honorable Mike Posey 

Mayor, City of Huntington Beach 

200 Main Street 

Huntington Beach, CA  92648 

 

SUBJECT: Community Services Commission Representative 

 

At the June 12, 2018, Board meeting, the Ocean View School District Board of Trustees 

appointed John Briscoe and Stephanie Green, as possible representatives to the Community 

Services Commission. 

 

Thank you for forwarding the District’s appointed representative to the City Council for 

approval. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Carol Hansen, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

 

  

 




